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April 25, 2014

Dr. Joseph Daisy
COM-FSM President
Palikir, Pohnpei FM 96941

Dear Dr. Daisy,

As principal of Calvary Christian Academy, I would like to express our heartfelt
thanks for the first-class tour of the college and for the hospitality that you and
your staff and students extended to our fourth to sixth grade students on the
recent Explorations Day —Theme: English. The tour and information given to
the students was a highlight of SY 2013-14. Thank you for allowing the
students to see the college up-close. [ am sure that they got a better
understanding of the fact that learning English is the key to success in school
and in life, and that learning English is important in their daily school life.
Special thanks to the students and peer advisors who served as guides and
presenters and to the staff members who went out of their way to make the
tour memorable for the students. In addition, the t-shirt gifts to the students
will help them to remember the day for a long time to come. Thank you, Dr.
Daisy, for that special memento. Please extend our thanks to all who were
involved in the planning and performance of the program, especially Sue Moses
and Karen Simion.

Enclosed please find thank you notes from the classes that were involved in the
field trip. Again, we thank you to everyone who had a part in making
Explorations Day a success.

Thank you again for your help in this matter.




